
Picture Day is Thursday, December 5th, 2024

Students having their picture taken must be in their regular school

uniform, not gym uniform. (Kindergarten thru 3rd grade students can

still wear sneakers for gym class.)

Anyone who was absent on the October 21st picture day will have their

picture taken on Thursday, December 5th.

Paper order forms are available at the school office. Or you may order online at

mylifetouch.com, using the Picture Day ID: EVT7VRGBG.
Please let your child’s teacher know that they will be taking a picture.

The 8th grade class will be taking their cap and gown pictures. No order form is

needed for now. You will receive proofs to select from.

Picture Retakes do not cost anything. The student must hand to the

photographer the picture package you were not satisfied with, in the envelope in

which it was received. Please do not return the Class Group picture.

You are welcome to take more pictures and not return the first set, but then you

will need to place an additional order via paper form or online.

Sibling Group pictures are also available to purchase. However, in that case,

parents must pay with the paper order form and put either exact cash, check, or a

money order in the envelope. You cannot order sibling pictures online.

Please write SIBLINGS and the Last Name of the family on the order form. Their

picture will not be taken unless they hand in a payment envelope.

Only One form is needed for the sibling group picture. Please let your child’s

teacher know that they will be a part of a sibling picture.

Thank you

School Office

St. Johns' Lutheran School

http://mylifetouch.com/

